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March 17, 2020 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 TO THE LOS ANGELES CITY EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSALS FOR EXTERNAL AUDITING CONSULTING SERVICES 

 

On March 2, 2020, the Los Angeles City Employees’ Retirement System (LACERS) issued a 

Request for Proposals (RFP) for External Auditing Consulting Services.  Due to circumstances 

related to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the deadline to submit responses to the RFP have been 

extended from April 10, 2020 to April 17, 2020.  If your firm responded to the RFP and believes 

that this Addendum requires it to supplement, change or withdraw its response, please contact 

Dan Goto at (213) 473-7276.  Firms that have previously submitted a proposal are not required 

to resubmit in order to be deemed responsive. 
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